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 Project Website: 

http://www.nkapc.org/CovingtonSt
udy.html  
 
Contact:  
Ms. Sharmili Sampath, Project 
Manager at 859.331.8980 or 
smallareastudy07@nkapc.org  

 The Existing Conditions report was revised per 

comments received from the Task Force and posted 

on the project website. 
 An update on the project was provided to the 

Covington City Commission at their regularly 

scheduled meeting on October 23rd, 2007. 
 The first public meeting for the small area study was held on October 25th, 2007 in an 

open house format between 4:00 and 8:00 P.M at the Center for Great 

Neighborhoods. Various stations were set up with information regarding various topics 

for public comment. Over 45 people attended the open house and provided 

comments. 
 Staff is working on an Interim Report that will document all the information collected so 

far including comments received at the first public meeting. 
 The Interim Report will be presented to the task force at their next scheduled meeting 

on November 29th, 2007 and will subsequently be posted on the project website. 
 
Next steps: 
 

 Following completion of the Interim Report staff will begin working on 

recommendations. 
 The recommendations will be discussed with the task force after which they will be 

presented at a public meeting which is likely to be held in late January or early 

February. 
 Based on comments received from the public, the task force will guide staff towards 

the next steps in the process. 
 The project is slated to be completed in July 2008.  
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